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 Kumiko Hirayama SUPPRT2014/7412/P 08/01/2015  18:19:57 The proposed extension is invisible from neighbouring properties by introducing the green roof and the 

surrounding plantation. I believe that the proposed design is well considered, in order not to cause any 

disruption for neighbours. Therefore, this application should be recommended.
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